
MyMidOhio
http://www.mymidohio.com

Bigfoot in Ohio Lecture by Marc DeWerth at the Ontario Branch Library
2017-11-10 14:36:06 by MelissaH0243

Does Bigfoot exist in Ohio? Have there been sightings in Richland county?

Come join veteran Ohio BFRO (bfro.net) researcher Marc DeWerth at the Ontario Branch
Library as he shares his stories and experiences from throughout Ohio.

Marc has been actively investigating Bigfoot reports in the Buckeye state since 1989 and has
interviewed well over 300 alleged eyewitnesses. He will share with you some of the most
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compelling audio evidence from Ohio including a few recordings from his research area from
less than two weeks ago.

There will be plenty of Bigfoot items to come check out and many door prizes to win if you
decide to attend. His lecture will start promptly at 1 PM. This is a "family friendly" lecture and
kids are very encouraged to attend.  

FREE to attend!

Saturday, November 11th
12:30pm-3:00pm

Mansfield-Richland County Public Library-Ontario Branch
2221 Village Mall Dr, Ontario

 Photo Credit: Facebook Event Page
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